
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF CISCO 

TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT APPLICATION 

The City of Cisco will hold a public hearing Monday, May 22, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 
506 Conrad Hilton Blvd, Cisco, TX regarding the submission of an application to the Texas Parks and 
Wildlife Department (TPWD) for an Outdoor Recreation grant. The purpose of this meeting is to allow 
citizens an opportunity to discuss the application for the construction of Cisco City Park . The City 
encourages citizens to participate in the development of this TPWD application and to make their views 
known at this public hearing. Citizens unable to attend this meeting may submit their views to Tammy 
Osborne, at City Hall. Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting and require assistance 
should contact the City Hall to arrange for assistance. Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for 
this meeting should contact the City Hall at least two days before the meeting so that appropriate 
arrangements can be made. Para más información en español, comuníquese con Tammy Osborne, City 
Secretary’s Office, al (254) 442-2111, Ext. 113. 
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